
Beaudesert-Nerang Road, Wonglepong
April 2025

About the works
The Department of Transport and Main Roads 
(TMR) will be improving safety by reshaping 
and sealing the unsealed gravel section of 
Beaudesert-Nerang Road between Mundoolun 
Connection Road in Wonglepong and 
Biddaddaba Road in Biddaddaba. 

Works will start at the intersection with Elysian 
Fields equestrian facility, heading west towards 
Biddaddaba Road. 

Construction works will commence from mid 
April 2025 and take approximately six months 
to complete. 

This $5.2 million project is jointly funded by the 
Australian and Queensland governments as 
part of the Australian Government Road Safety 
Program. 

Work details
•Work hours will be Monday to Friday 

• 6am to 6pm
• Weekend or night works if required

Work activities include:
• Pavement widening and sealing
• Safety improvements
• Tree clearing
• Line marking

Changed traffic conditions will include: 
•

•

Closure of the unsealed gravel section of
Beaudesert-Nerang Road during roadworks
from 14 April 2025.
Access for residents in the roadwork zone
will be maintained at all times.

• Road users will be required to detour
around the roadworks (see map overleaf).

Expected impacts

• The project team will make every effort to
minimise impacts however heavy machinery
will be in use and noise, dust, and vibration
should be expected.

• Road users are encouraged to allow extra
travel time.

• Advance warning signs will be in place and
traffic controllers will direct traffic around the
roadworks.

• Electronic message signs will advise
motorists of upcoming detours, traffic
changes and timing.

Wet weather, contractor availability and site 
conditions may change the work schedule.

For more information, please contact the 
project team:

Phone: 07 3297 3150

Email: QLD_enquiries@ventia.com.au 

Post: PO Box 701, Beenleigh QLD 4207

Road rehabilitation works



Interpreter and accessibility services
Translating Interpreter Services (TIS): 13 14 50

If you are deaf, hard of hearing, or have a speech difficulty 
please contact us by the National Relay Service (NRS)
Select NRS call numbers and links, and ask for 13 23 80


